
Letter of Support for Diverse Hiring 

Practices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the implementation and enhancement of diverse 

hiring practices within our organization. In light of the growing recognition of the value that 

diversity brings to the workplace, it is imperative that we actively seek to create a more inclusive 

environment. 

Embracing diverse hiring practices not only enriches our team with varied perspectives and 

experiences, but it also fosters creativity and innovation. Studies have shown that diverse teams 

perform better and are more adaptable to changes in the market. 

To move forward, I propose that we conduct training sessions on unconscious bias, revise our 

job descriptions to be more inclusive, and expand our recruitment strategies to reach a broader 

audience. This will demonstrate our commitment to diversity and attract top talent from all 

backgrounds. 

I believe that a diverse workforce will greatly enhance our organization's ability to connect with 

a broad customer base and achieve our strategic goals. 

Thank you for considering these suggestions as we work together to build a more equitable 

hiring process. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Organization] 


